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Dear Friends,





As we welcome the Year of the Dog, I am grateful to every friend of Korean Culture, whether you came by that appreciation because you were born into it or you have developed it along the way. 





Last week, I had the occasion to visit the Pearl Harbor Memorial.  This week, I have been watching the shining images of the Winter Olympics.  These experiences remind me just how fragile Korean Culture once was and how beautiful and strong it is now. There has never been a better time to advance the mission of the Gateway Korea Foundation—to nurture a greater understanding and appreciation for Korean Culture in the American Midwest.





With your support, 2017 was a tremendous year of growth and accomplishment for the Foundation. �


We had an incredible DanO celebration in May with our guest, Korean American artist CYJO Hwang on Friday followed by a panel discussion on Saturday with well-known artist Yvette Dubinsky and distinguished curator Dr. Hu. The panel was moderated by Mr. Jay Kim. The September Chuseok festival was another great event. We had over 900 people attend the festival during the day. With the generous support from the Consulate General the Republic of Korea in Chicago, we hosted a grand evening performance at the Touhill Center. We also established the 'Passport to Korea' program at the Saint Louis Art Museum as a part of its Family Sundays, and we launched a fundraising campaign to help procure the first Korean painting for Saint Louis Art Museum.


�Finally, we established new partnerships with a number of local organizations who share a similar mission. Our network has grown to include the Korean American Association of St. Louis, the Asian American Chamber of Commerce, Dillon International, the Vietnamese Organization, WUSTL, SLU, UMSL, UM Columbia and many others.


�And now 2018 is shaping up to be another exciting year for the Foundation. 





On Tuesday the 10th of April, we are co-sponsoring the Korean Film Screening with the Boeing institute of International Business at St. Louis University. It will feature "We are Brothers" by Jang Jin. For DanO 2018, we invited Dr. Woo to share her expert knowledge on folding Screen art (Byung poong) with us. The title of her presentation is "Unfolding Beauty and Beyond" and it is about Korean Screen Paintings of the Joseon Dynasty (1392-1910). It will be held on the 19th of May at the St Louis Art Museum and the 20th of May at City Place. We will also host Chuseok once more, in mid-September, for which planning is underway. �


We thank you whole-heartedly for your valuable part in making all these programs so successful. 


We welcome you to share any ideas you might have for our 2018 array of cultural events. We also welcome any support you could provide, either financially or with your precious time. 100% of your donations go toward our wonderful programs.�


We look forward to sharing another year of learning about, experiencing, and advancing Korean Culture with you!


�With sincere appreciation and best wishes for the New Year,�


�Young Hie Nahm Kromm, AIA


Chairperson


Gateway Korea Foundation





�





Mission Statement:


 


The Gateway Korea Foundation provides opportunities for the Heartland Community to learn about and experience Korean culture. Based in St. Louis, MO, the Gateway Korea Foundation will draw from communities across the American Midwest to nurture a greater understanding and appreciation for Korean culture.











Suite 200, 9374 Olive Blvd, St. Louis, MO 63132   			                          http://www.gateway-korea.org/
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